
Board Proceedings 

The Board of Directors for the New Hampton Community School District met in a work session, Monday May 20, 2019 in 

the high school media center.  President Rosonke called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm with directors Schwickerath, Denner, 

Superintendent Jurrens, and Board Secretary Ayers present. Director Baltes was absent. 

Director Matthews moved to approve the agenda.  Director Denner seconded the motion.  Ayes: Schwickerath, Denner, 

Matthews, and Rosonke.  Nays: none. 

Annette Zeplin, building consultant with Facilities Cost Management Group, was not present and the conference call was not 

made.  Following discussion of the building project with the superintendent, the board decided to tour the new building to 

observe the progress of the construction.   

Director Schwickerath moved to adjourn at 6:25 pm.  Director Denner seconded the motion.  Ayes: Matthews, Denner, 

Schwickerath, and Rosonke.  Nays None. 
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